From: John Duval

To: Monroe, Pamela
Subject: Opposition to the northern pass as proposed
Date: Friday, July 14, 2017 7:40:21 PM

My name is John Duval. My wife Carrie and | reside in East Concord and are homeowners. We wish
to express our strong opposition to the northern pass as proposed. It is our opinion that erecting
100" + towers through the Capital City would not only have a significant impact on the attractive
quality of this historic destination, but would also impact the quality of life and aesthetic value that
would likely hamper, if not diminish the property values of those living in the general vicinity of the
new tower corridor.

| am supportive of burying the lines through Concord if the project must move forward.
Respectfully,
John Duval & Carrie Duval

21 Max Lane
Concord NH 03301
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